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Coat drive coming

	Caledon Cares will be joining forces with Krystian's Men's Wear of Orangeville for the sixth annual season of collecting clean

winter coats for the Caledon and Dufferin area.

All winter coats and sweaters provided will go directly to those needing these articles.

The point behind this coat drive is to provide warm winter clothing to people who otherwise wouldn't have it. They are seeking

coats, sweaters and vests or any size or for any gender. They must be clean and well maintained.

They will be collected until Nov. 25. For information of dropping them off, Contact Harold Janes at 647-504-8962 or Joe Raverta of

Krystian's Men's Wear at 519-940-0009.
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